

March 25, 2021

Via Mail and Email

Anthony D. Rizzotti Littler, Mendelson, P.C. One International Place, Suite 2700 Boston, MA 02110-2624

Re: MNA and Tenet Saint Vincent Hospital

Dear Tony:

The Massachusetts Nurses Association (MNA) as the certified collective bargaining representative for registered nurses (RNs) at Tenet Saint Vincent Hospital, makes the following request for information:

A copy of each contract entered into during 2021 between Tenet or Tenet Saint Vincent Hospital and an agency(ies) providing registered nurses (RN) to work at Saint Vincent Hospital.

Sincerely,

Wendy McGill, MNA Associate Director

Wendy Mc Gill

WM/cmm

Cc: Dominique Muldoon, Co-Chair Marlena Pellegrino, Co-Chair